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| Tue, Feb 26, 2019 at 6:02 PM

To: I . Share Shelters <Shelters@sharewheel.org>

Good Evening:

Per our communication this morning, please expect to receive a revised Award Letter that will change the contracting
period from 1/1/19 -12/31/19 to 1/1/19 to 6/30/19 for contract DA19-1343 SHARE WHEEL Shelter Services. The
Mayor wishes to convey that she is happy with improved exits to housing and hopes that the revised award will provide
incentive for improved utilization which could result in extension of the contract.

| communicated your concerns regarding the impact of further delay in receiving a contract and we are working to
expedite the process of getting the revised Award Letter and Contract Information Packet Budget to you as quickly as
possible. It was my hope that you would have received it today. We will do everything possible on our end to
complete the contract as quickly as possible.

| am sorry for the inconvenience. Please contact me if you have questions.

Thank you,
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For timely news and information on the Seattle Human Services
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